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Wednesday 10th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,
Unfortunately due to the increasing number of students using electric scooters to travel to and from school, we are no longer able to accommodate storage inside the school building. 
From Monday 15th March, if you would like your child to continue riding their scooter to school, you will need to provide a suitable lock for them to store the scooter outside. 
We have a bike / scooter shed available on the rear playground of Logic that students can use. However, please be aware that the school takes no responsibility for bikes or scooters left anywhere on site whether locked or unlocked.
Please follow this link if you would like to see an example of locks that are available, although obviously there are many other examples and we recommend you choose the ones that best suit your requirements. 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B06XCLTVPQ/ref=redir_mobile_desktop?_encoding=UTF8&aaxitk=wuLRPxoe1O2nvl.cDcQ21w&hsa_cr_id=2795990880002&pd_rd_plhdr=t&pd_rd_r=9fbf3a6a-e988-40c4-89dd-4f4deffa3759&pd_rd_w=p9pZY&pd_rd_wg=TCRGg&ref_=sbx_be_s_sparkle_mcd_asin_2_img 
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Thank you for your continued support and should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully



John Cadogan
Vice Principal
J.cadogan@logicstudioschool.org
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